
    
    
    
    
    
    
    
    

NOTICE 01-003 
 
This Notice has been prepared to clarify the Approval status of certain backflow prevention 
assemblies.  The following assemblies have been mentioned on pieces of literature and/or 
advertisements as being Approved by the Foundation. 
 
 
The following assemblies are NOT approved by the Foundation for Cross-Connection Control and Hydraulic 
Research at the University of Southern California as of 29 October 2001: 
 
Company: ARI 
  

Reduced Pressure Principle Assemblies (RP) 
There are no ARI assemblies Approved by the Foundation 
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